
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 
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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the weekend please play the reading game on the back of 

this newsletter, ask your child to match the sentence to the  

picture. 

Warm Weather 

 

We have been very lucky with 

the warm weather lately.  

When the weather is warm like 

this the children need to have 

sun cream applied before 

school and a named water  

bottle and named sun hat. 

School Photos 
 

RSJ– Please wear 

school uniform on 

Monday 26th April 

instead of Patch 

clothes.  We need to 

look smart for our 

school photos! 

Hatching Project 

 

We are so happy to tell you 

that we now have fertilised 

hen’s eggs in an incubator.   

Another huge thank you to  

Nathan’s parents from... 
 

Fort View Tyres of St 

Helens  
 

for donating the incubator. 

Lost Jumper 

 

We can’t find Oliver’s jumper 

from RSJ.  Please check in case 

your child has taken it home 

by accident. 


